
Recently I have been singing with the St. John's Lutheran 
Church choir as does the church historian.  I hope to find 
information about the disposition of the 1947 pipe organ and
perhaps some photographs and other information;  I have not
seen the instrument elsewhere in the church.

To the left are images from the 1947 75th Anniversary Book 
regarding the donation of the instrument and a Sunday 
evening recital.

The images below are of a previous organ probably from 
1909.  The image with the caption also from the 1947 Book; 
the description of the 1909 organ and the image with the 
keys is from the 1972 Centennial Year Pictorial Album.


